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To whom it may concern: 

I am very pleased to endorse the nomination from the Greenacres Tennis Club for ‘Club of the Year’ 
2019. 

Greenacres was a club that I thought would not last very long and eventually would become a social 
tennis club for older players to have a weekly hit of tennis.  In a very short time (in the world of tennis) 
it has become a thriving tennis club catering for all players of all standards, they have an excellent 
team of volunteers who have provided a venue and a coaching system for junior and senior tennis 
players to enjoy the game of tennis. 

I love their idea of opening up their night training doubles to the community as a come and try night, 
it has been a great success.  I would like to see more clubs adopt this idea. 

The Greenacres Tennis Club have an extremely proactive committee in the community and have had 
a representative on the Executive Committee of our Association for a number of years.  They have a 
good relationship with their local council which is very important, if you support your local Council 
they will always try to offer you support when needed. 

I know that the club is only a 4 court complex but there is always the possibility of using courts nearby 
or an extension to their court complex in the future. 

The thing I like most is not only are they promoting the sport of tennis but they are including the 
community in their efforts, it is a huge benefit for the sport and for the general fitness of people in 
their community. 

I would love to see this club win the ‘Club of the Year’ award not only for their outstanding efforts in 
administration but as an example for all smaller tennis clubs to strive to achieve. 

Joyce Buchan 

Secretary Manager 

North East Tennis Association Inc.  

 

 

 


